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Poff Snow Ball
Slushies w/ the Grinch - HHS Band
HMS Cheer Fundraiser
HHS Basketball Cheerleading Clinic
HHS Pinktastic Barbie Fundraiser
Hampton Lacrosse Fundraiser
Hampton Girls & Boys Lacrosse
Hampton Basketball & Wrestling
Harlem Wizards vs. Hampton Teachers

Upcoming Events
 
 November 22 Early Dismissal, 1:45pm
 November 23-27 Thanksgiving Break-No School
 November 29 PTO Meeting, 7:00pm (Cafeteria)

Poff’s annual spelling bee was this week! In the third grade bee, Dhairya P. and Matthew L. 
earned 1st and 2nd place wins. Bella H. took first place and Audrey H. took second place in 
the combined fourth and fifth grade spelling bee. Bella is now our school champion, and 
has the opportunity to represent Poff in a regional competition. Congratulations to all of 
the students who took part! 

Special thanks to the Poff PTO for sponsoring and to Mr. Brucker for organizing the event!



Upcoming Events

11/29 - PTO General/Election Meeting 7pm Poff Cafeteria
12/8 - Snow Ball dance - 7-9pm at Central Elementary Cafeteria

Fundraising chair position and meeting announcement
The next meeting of the Poff PTO will be held on November 29, 2023 at 7 pm. Everyone who is 
a parent or guardian of a student at Poff PTO is invited to attend, and child care will be 
provided.

On the agenda will be:
- Election of fundraising chair
- Discussion of playground project
- Notice of upcoming events
- Remarks from Dr. Hannagan

If you would like to nominate someone for the position of fundraising chair, please complete 
the form linked here: https://forms.gle/L6uS3UXFkei5RaRc9
If you have any questions about the election process, please feel free to contact Briana Mihok 
at president.poffpto@gmail.com. We hope to see you there!

Save the Date:  Snow Ball Dance - 
December 8th from 7pm-9pm Central Elementary School Cafeteria - Girls in K-5th grade are 
invited to come dance the night away with your "someone special". Desserts and beverages will 
be served. Doors will open at 6:30pm. Snowflake necklaces will be available for purchase ($5 
cash). Photos are also available for pre-purchase. Please register by December 5th. See Poff 
Flyers for more details and the registration form.

Playground Committee
You may have heard about the new exciting things coming to Poff Playground to make it 
more welcoming for all kids at Poff and the broader community. This will be a multi-year, 
time-intensive project, and we need help in a variety of areas! If you have an interest in 
serving on a committee to help undertake this project, please complete this brief form. The 
first meeting will be held in December. Thank you!
https://forms.gle/zNMSMRT1AycNgnfm6
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